
Preface
This project began when Christopher C. Booth offered the letters to Christopher Lawrence

for co-editing. In fact the bulk of the editorial work was shared by Christopher Lawrence
and Paul Lucier who are grateful to Sir Christopher for his initial kind offer. They are also
grateful for his biographies ofAnthony Fothergill and James Woodforde in the Introduction,
and his support and input in all sorts of ways.
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